
     

  

2020 was a challenging year for everyone. But we are moving ever closer to protecting this 

Hessle gem, for the use and enjoyment of our community. We have developed a close 

partnership with Hessle Town Council, who are working hard to negotiate a transfer of the site 

from East Riding Yorkshire Council. Our activities are being independently recorded in an ever-

increasing file with the ERYC planning office, in the hope of removing the site from ERYC’s ‘Local 

Review’ of sites to be developed.  We have an ever growing following of residents and an 

increasing number of committed friends. If you would like to join us, please use the links below 

– many thanks for your support. 

 

Friends of Tranby Gate: 

Woodland and Wildlife Haven 

 

An important natural asset and 
complete ecosystem that is home 
to hundreds of different species… 

“This audit is in no way extensive 

and only a proper survey would 

allow a more accurate picture of 

biodiversity present. However 

hopefully this gives you just a small 

idea, of how valuable the site is.” 

Barry Warrington. National 

Agromyzidae Record Scheme 

Organiser 2020 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Hessle Halloween Trail 

 

 

 

Through the gate… 

A unique biodiverse ecosystem 

An educational experience 

An historic & nostalgic playground 

A place for events and celebration 

A place of peace and wellbeing 

A managed wilderness 

 

 

 

friendsoftranbygate@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/hessleforwildlife 

 

Funds were raised for 

MacMillan via an online 

and printed… ‘Cake and 

Cookie Collection’ Recipes 

donated by local Hessle 

residents and illustrated by 

images from Tranby Gate…  

 

A perfect place for community 

events… 

Santa was delighted to have been 

visited by over 130 lovely children 

during his visit to Tranby Gate!  His 

elves also wanted to thank everyone 

for taking care and keeping safe…. 

mailto:friendsoftranbygate@gmail.com

